
September 19, 2024

Public Notice -  Cancellation of Solicitation

Solicitation Number: 24-49SP 

Solicitation Title: Serena Street Pedestrian Bridge

Solicitation Type: To: ITB

All Interested Proposers and to the General Public 

Date

Please direct any questions, in writing to Jennifer Jorgensen
 Email Address:  Jennifer.Jorgensen@sarasotafl.com  Fax:  941-954-4157

The City of Sarasota hereby notifies all interested proposers and the general 
public that the solicitation listed above has been cancelled.  The City will 
resubmit the request for proposals or invitation to bid to fulfil the requirements of 
the solicitation at a later date.  The City of Sarasota reserves the right not reissue 
the solicitation if it is determined not to be prudent.

Reason for Cancellation:

Bids submitted exceeded departments budget.

Jennifer Jorgensen
Director, Governmental Relations

09/19/2024




